B

BANGOR AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

381 Washington Blvd. Bangor, PA 18013 610-599-7014

Mr. George Angelopoulos Principal

June 2023

Dear Fourth Grade Families:

Welcome to Fourth Grade! In an effort to help your child prepare for the 2023-2024 school year, below you will find a list of items your student will need to bring with them on the first day of school.

If you need assistance filling the request for the listed supplies, please reach out to your child's homeroom teacher before the first day of school.

Grade 4

All fourth graders will be given a student planner and a homework folder to use for writing homework assignments, organizing homework and bringing important papers home. Please do not bring binders; there is no room in our desks for them.

- *Pencils and erasers. (The basic yellow Ticonderoga work best in our sharpeners).
- *A good hand sharpener.
- *Colored pencils or crayons (no larger than a 16 count).
- *White board markers 2 or 3 fine point work best (low odor).
- *Highlighters.
- *Composition Notebook.
- *A pencil box or pouch with zipper– small enough to fit in the desk. Please do not bring a hard-shell box they never fit.
- *An old (washed) sock or washcloth to use as a whiteboard eraser.
- *A pair of scissors.
- *Please do NOT bring a Trapper Keeper since they do not fit into our desks! If you absolutely need a binder to stay organized, you may use a 1" three ring binder.
- *Colored plain pocket folders 1 of each- red, blue, green, yellow and orange.
- *Headphones with wires to plug into electronic devices (**no** wireless/bluetooth please).
- *If you would like to donate an item such as a box of tissues and/or a container of Clorox wipes (or similar) for the classroom, it would be greatly appreciated.

We are looking forward to meeting you soon.

Sincerely,

Fourth Grade Team